
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SHIRE OF ASHBURTON 

NOTICE OF CHANGE VENUE  
OF THE ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 

 
 
In accordance with Section 5.4 of the Local Government Act 1995, 
this notice is to advertise that the venue for the Ordinary Meeting 
of Council scheduled for Wednesday 22 January 2014 has been 
changed due to mechanical failure of the original venue’s air 
conditioning system. 
 
The meeting will now be held at the Tom Price Council 
Chambers, Recreation Centre, Central Road, Tom Price, 
commencing at 1:00pm. 
 
 
For further information please contact Mr Neil Hartley, Chief 
Executive Officer, on (08) 9188 4444. 
 
 
 
 
Neil Hartley 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


